
Dear	Parents,

I	am	Col.Dr.G.Thiruvasagam,	Vice-Chancellor,	AMET	University,	Chennai,	 India	 is	
writing	this	letter.

How	are	you	and	members	of	your	family?

Wishing	you	safe	and	healthier	life

I	wish	 to	 inform	 you	 that	 the	 Faculty	members	 of	 the	University	 are	 regularly	
conducting	online	classes	through	Zoom	video	conferencing,	Google	class	etc.	since	
the	announcement	of	Lockdown	by	the	Government.	Both	the	Faculty	of	the	Core	
Departments	and	Allied	Departments	are	very	serious	in	preparing	and	uploading	
study	materials,	videos	by	putting	their	maximum	efforts.	Students	are	also	equally	
responding	well	by	attending	classes	and	interacting	with	their	Faculty.

After	getting	feedback	from	the	students,	University	has	decided	to	conduct	the	
classes	hereafter	as	given	below:

 Classes	will	be	conducted	from	Monday	to	Saturday
 Forenoon		–	Two	sessions	:	9AM	to	10	AM	&	11	AM	to	12	PM
 Afternoon	–	Two	sessions	:	2	PM	to	3PM	&	4	PM	to	5	PM

 Faculty	will	upload	 the	subject	videos	and	conduct	 interaction	and	doubt	
clearing	sessions	where	ever	required.

 Current	semester	syllabus	will	be	covered	and	completed	during	this	period.
 Model	Examination	will	be	conducted	 immediately	after	 reopening	of	 the	

University	which	will	be	followed	by	the	University	Semester	Examinations.

I	 request	 the	 parents	 to	 understand	 the	 present	 situation	 and	 extend	 your	
cooperation	and	support	by	ensuring	your	son	/	daughter	attend	all	the	above	said	
classes	regularly	and	seriously.	Unless	students	secure	adequate	attendance,	they	
will	not	be	allowed	to	write	their	ensuing	semester	Examinations.

With	Regards	

Col.Dr.G.Thiruvasagam
Vice-Chancellor
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